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Trever M. Fulton

From: Marty Weatherup <marty.weatherup@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2019 1:14 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Cc: Trever M. Fulton; Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Cathy Giessel; Sen. Lora Reinbold; Sen. Click 

Bishop; Sen. Scott Kawasaki; Sen. Jesse Kiehl
Subject: Senate bill 87

Dear Senator Birch, 
 
I am writing to you to express my support for SB 87. I feel it is a fair measure to afford residents a priority regarding big 
game drawing permits and hunt opportunities. Please work to pass this bill. As a proud resident of the State of Alaska and 
a member of RHAK, I thank you.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Marty Weatherup 
Wasilla, Alaska 


